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VIII. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 Ad Valorem Report for Amount Received in February, 2014 
 

      Mrs. Linda Pannell 
     

  
 

Finance Director Linda Pannell will provide the Board with a report 
on Ad Valorem collections in January and received by the Distirct 
in February.  The following report outlines the comparisons.  
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